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Comments: I am not in favor of the coaster proposal because it would impact the area year round.  At the

moment the ski runs are used by skiers and snowboards for less than 60 days per year.  Hiking and mountain

biking use that takes place year round is low.  There are periods of quiet and limited use.  This is important for

wildlife.


